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MEETING AGENDA
MONDAY, JANUARY 23, 2023

3:30 P.M. VIA ZOOM AND YOUTUBE LIVE

CGA Task Force Website

I. CONVENE MEETING

II. BREAKOUT ROOMS

a. Recommendations to meet the demands for infant and toddler spaces in
the state by increasing access to and enrollment in child care centers,
group child care homes and family child care homes, and identify
resources to assist such centers and homes in meeting such demand

b. Feasibility study on adjusting school start times to improve students’
mental and physical wellbeing

III. SHARING OF EACH GROUP’S PROGRESS

IV. ADJOURNMENT

https://zoom.us/j/92723862363?pwd=Z294eDVTZ0lYeno2UHhPelBzakh2QT09
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCZlIt93Cgqg4ObFitoy6CA/live
https://cga.ct.gov/kid/taskforce.asp?TF=20221118_Task%20Force%20to%20Study%20the%20Comprehensive%20Needs%20of%20Children%20in%20the%20State
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17yArU96VPD6XVvSCorlLHj6B56cDeV5j/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101520360777925961627&rtpof=true&sd=true

